
Selectmen’s Meeting – Workshop 

3/08/13  

 

 

 

Present:  Chairman Kathleen M. Maloney, Harry C. Merrow, Robert C. Freeman, Brad Harriman and 

Martha B. Eldridge, Town Administrator who recorded the minutes.  

 

Maloney called the meeting to order at 2:00 PM. 

 

Maloney announced that they are holding this meeting to discuss the status of the work at the freight 

house.  

 

Harriman informed the Board that Peter Lievi had returned to work at the freight house on Thursday.   

He also told them that the contractor (Jim Mack) was at the job site this morning and the insulation is 

being installed at this time.  

 

Once this is done the sheetrock is to be put up.  The Board asked Harriman to be sure it is inspected by 

Senecal before the sheetrock goes up.  

 

The Board explained that they do not want any further funds expended until sub-contractors have 

completed their work and it has been inspected.  

 

The Board agreed that one more screw up by Lievi and he will be terminated.  

 

The Board asked Harriman what the time frame is that this job should be completed.  Harriman stated 

that he thinks they should be done by the end of March.  

 

Merrow called the Color Press to get a status on the Town Reports.  He was told we should have some 

by 4:00 today.  

 

Maloney discussed a couple of the warrant articles with Harriman.  

 

Being no further input, Maloney made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Freeman seconded.  The 

motion carried.   

 

Adjourned at 2:40 PM.  

 

 

___________________________ 

Kathleen M. Maloney 

 

___________________________ 

Harry C. Merrow 

 

___________________________ 
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Ossipee Board of Selectmen 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 


